Press release: Drivers advised to plan
journeys ahead of sporting events in
Cardiff

Drivers planning to travel on the M4 and M5 to Cardiff on Saturday are
advised to allow extra time for their journeys due to two sporting events in
the Welsh capital.

Following Cardiff City’s home Championship match with Millwall at Cardiff
City Stadium, gates will open at the Principality Stadium for Anthony
Joshua’s world heavyweight title fight with Carlos Takam in front of a sell-
out 75,000-strong crowd.

And with rail services to Cardiff affected by electrification work on the
day, Highways England is anticipating increased traffic volumes at the Severn
Crossings and on the strategic road network.

Gareth Price, south west emergency planning officer for Highways England,
said:

We have placed roadside messages well in advance of the event but

we would like to remind road users to plan ahead. Roads leading to
Cardiff are likely to be busy, particularly the M4 westbound, M49

and M5.

Our aim is to keep the Highways England network running while
keeping sports fans and other road users safe and informed, and on
the day we advise people to check our traffic and travel
information channels, set off early and allow plenty of time.

Highways England provides live traffic information via its website.

General enquiries

Members of the public should contact the Highways England customer contact
centre on 0300 123 5000.

Media enquiries

Journalists should contact the Highways England press office on 0844 693 1448
and use the menu to speak to the most appropriate press officer.
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